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            5th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As we are in the final term, I wanted to communicate some information to you regarding the leavers 
celebrations for Year 6.  
 
Year Book 
As part of our Year 6 end of primary school celebrations, we are going to be working as a class, with the 
help of Mrs Hayward, to create a year book. Once completed, the year book will be able to be purchased 
and you will receive further information regarding this. It will be a lovely memento for the children and 
treasured for many years to come! 
We would like to include photos of the children in the year book. Please could you email the office by Friday 
21st May if you would not like your child’s photos to be included in the year book. If we receive no reply, 
this will act as permission.  
 
Photos 
As in previous years, we would like to create a collage of pictures of Year 6 for their leavers’ service. In 
order for this to take place, I require 3 pictures of your child: a baby picture, a picture of your child starting 
school and a recent picture. All pictures must be electronic.  
Please could you email them to admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk by Friday 28th May 2021. 
 
Leavers Service and Water Fight 
On the morning of 9th July, the children will watch an online service held by Chester Cathedral for all Year 6 
children.  
Additionally, we are planning to have a water fight in the afternoon with myself, Mrs Badger and Mrs Gray 
to celebrate the end of their primary school journey. The children need to come to school on the Friday 
dressed in their own clothes suitable for getting wet.  
The children need to bring in some clothes (including a change of footwear) to change into after the water 
fight. They will also need a towel and a water gun or an empty plastic bottle.  
 
Dates 
We have also put the following dates in the diary for parents to attend:  
15th July – this will be an evening celebration. 
16th July – this will be a live morning service. 
Currently, we are unable to provide full details of both these events as the content will depend on the 
government restrictions in July. I will inform you of the details once we are able to confirm them. 
  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Miss Hickson 
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